
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF ANKENY, 

IOWA, ON ADOPTION OF A NEW COMPREHENSIVE PLAN TO BE KNOWN AS 

 THE ANKENY PLAN 2040 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Ankeny, Iowa, is considering 

adoption of a new Comprehensive Plan to be known as The Ankeny Plan 2040. 

 

YOU ARE FURTHER AND SPECIFICALLY NOTIFIED that a copy of the draft 

Comprehensive Plan is on file and is available for inspection at City Hall, 410 West First Street, in Ankeny, 

Iowa. 

 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the City Council will meet at 5:30 p.m. on the 2nd  day of  

April, 2018, in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 410 West First Street, Ankeny, Iowa, to consider said 

adoption of The Ankeny Plan 2040, at which time and place all parties in interest and citizens shall have 

the opportunity to be heard. 

 

DATED this 19th day of March, 2018. 

  

 

 

       

 Pamela DeMouth, City Clerk 

 

Published in the Des Moines Register on the 23rd day of March, 2018. 

 

 

 

    

 


